
 

Planning application 2016/6179/T – Kenmore Court, Acol Road NW6 

Reduction by 2.5 metres of pear tree in rear garden 

 

I would like to suggest an amendment to this application on a number of 

grounds, some of which have already been stated in a response by Flat 8, 

Kenmore Court on the 19
th

 of December 2016. 

 

I agree that this is a very attractive tree and care must be taken not to 

debilitate it by excessive trimming. It blooms beautifully during spring, 

often attracting the attention of honey bees and local fauna. It does indeed 

act as a screen to the car park serving Sidney Boyd Court and does not 

appear to me to interfere with any structures around it. It is also a fair 

distance away from the building block itself. However, I respect the wish 

of some residents to have it trimmed and therefore have no objection to a 

light pruning of one metre as opposed to 2.5 metres. 

 

  

Kind regards, 

 

Lucas Hadjilucas 

Flat 16, Kenmore Court 

 


